
 

Office of the Commissioner 

Transportation Services Department 

MEMORANDUM  

To: Members of Committee of the Whole  

From: Paul Jankowski 

Commissioner of Transportation Services 

Date:   October 16, 2020 

Re: Automated Speed Enforcement Update  

 

This memorandum advises Council the two-year limited use automated speed enforcement 

(ASE) pilot will commence on select Regional roads during November 2020.  

The Region’s automated speed enforcement camera has been delivered and will 
become operational on Regional roads during November 2020 

Staff has been working with the supplier, Redflex Traffic Systems Limited (Redflex) to expedite 

delivery of the Region’s ASE camera. Redflex has successfully sourced the camera and Staff 

are currently working with Redflex to perform equipment and image quality testing in advance of 

activation. The ASE program is a two-year limited-use pilot on Regional roads beginning 

November. The updated ASE schedule is included as Attachment 1.   

Staff will report back on the two-year pilot on the technology and volume impacts 
on the Region’s Provincial Offences Courts 

The two-year limited use ASE pilot will allow evaluation of the technology and service provided 

by Redflex and the number of charges and rate at which these are disputed to be assessed on 

the volume impact on Court Services. Staff will also monitor the impact of ASE in reducing 

speeding in Community Safety Zones. 
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Preliminary findings will be reported to Council in 2021 and all aspects of the program will be 

shared with our local municipal partners.   

 

 

Paul Jankowski 

Commissioner of Transportation Services  

 

 

 

 

Bruce Macgregor 

Chief Administrative Officer  
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